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  Sams Teach Yourself jQuery Mobile in 24 Hours Phil Dutson,2012-07-13 Normal 0 false false false
MicrosoftInternetExplorer4 Quickly start using jQuery Mobile with HTML, CSS, and JavaScript. jQuery Mobile makes
it easy for developers to add native mobile functionality to their sites and applications, delivering seamless
experiences to customers using diverse mobile devices, all from a single code base. In this book, leading mobile
expert Phil Dutson helps readers master the latest version of jQuery Mobile, even if they have no previous
experience. In just 24 lessons of one hour or less, Dutson guides readers through every step of creating and
customizing a mobile website with jQuery Mobile. Each short, easy lesson builds on all that's come before,
teaching jQuery Mobile's newest features in the context of real solution development. Readers learn how to: -
Create user interfaces with toolbars, buttons, forms, lists, events, and themes -Build responsive layouts and
develop new themes -Detect diverse devices -Encode and embed mobile video -Use mobile device simulators -Build
apps with PhoneGap and jQuery Mobile -Incorporate QR and Microsoft Tag Codes -And much more Step-by-step
instructions walk developers through common questions, issues, and tasks... Quizzes and Exercises build and test
knowledge... Did You Know? tips offer insider advice and shortcuts... and Watch Out! alerts help readers avoid
problems. By the time they're finished, readers will be comfortable going beyond the book to mobilize virtually
any site.
  Creating Innovators Tony Wagner,2012-04-17 Reveals the importance of innovation in American global
competitiveness, profiling some of today's most compelling young innovators while explaining how they have
succeeded through the unconventional methods of parents, teachers, and mentors.
  An Invisible Thread Laura Schroff,Alex Tresniowski,2011-11-01 This 10th anniversary edition of the beloved #1
New York Times bestseller includes a new introduction and afterword by the author. Chronicling the lifelong
friendship between a busy sales executive and a disadvantaged young boy that began with one small gesture of
kindness, this is a “ray of hope for a better future, as well as an assurance that love is a stronger force than
injustice and inequality” (Sybrina Fulton, mother of Travyon Martin and coauthor of Rest in Power: The Enduring
Life of Trayvon Martin). Stopping was never part of the plan... She was a successful ad sales rep in Manhattan. He
was a homeless, eleven-year-old panhandler on the street. He asked for spare change; she kept walking. But then
something stopped her in her tracks, and she went back. And she continued to go back, again and again. They met up
nearly every week for years and built an unexpected, life-changing friendship that has today spanned almost three
decades. Whatever made me notice him on that street corner so many years ago is clearly something that cannot be
extinguished, no matter how relentless the forces aligned against it. Some may call it spirit. Some may call it
heart. It drew me to him, as if we were bound by some invisible, unbreakable thread. And whatever it is, it binds
us still. Now with new material that brings the life-changing story up to date for its tenth anniversary, An
Invisible Thread is “a book capable of restoring our faith in each other and in the very idea that maybe
everything is going to be okay after all” (Catherine Ryan Hyde, author of Pay It Forward).
  Teacherpreneurs Barnett Berry,Ann Byrd,Alan Wieder,2013-08-12 We need a bold new brand of teacher leadership
that will create opportunities for teachers to practice, share, and grow their knowledge and expertise. This book
is about teacherpreneurs—highly accomplished classroom teachers who blur the lines of distinction between those
who teach in schools and those who lead them. These teacherpreneurs embody the concept that teachers can teach as
well as lead the transformation of teaching and learning. It’s about empowering expert teachers who can buoy the
image of teaching and enforce standards among their ranks while all along making sure that their colleagues as
well as education policymakers and the public know what works best for students. The book follows a small group of
teacherpreneurs in their first year. We join their journey toward becoming teacher leaders whose work is not
defined by administrative fiat, but by their knowledge of students and drive to influence policies that allow them
and their colleagues to teach more effectively. The authors trace the teacherpreneurs' steps—and their own—in the
effort to determine what it means to define and execute the concept of teacherpreneurism in the face of tough
demands and resistant organizational structures.
  Mosh Potatoes Steve Seabury,2010-11-16 Divided into “Opening Acts” (appetizers), “Headliners” (entrees), and
“Encores” (desserts), Mosh Potatoes features 147 recipes that every rock ’n’ roll fan will want to
devour—including some super-charged Spicy Turkey Vegetable Chipotle Chili from Ron Thal of Guns N’ Roses, Orange
Tequila Shrimp from Joey Belladonna of Anthrax (complete with margarita instructions), Italian Spaghetti Sauce and
Meatballs from Zakk Wylde of Black Label Society (a homemade family dish), Krakatoa Surprise from Lemmy of
Motörhead (those who don’t really like surprises may want to keep a fire extinguisher handy), and Star Cookies
from Dave Ellefson of Megadeth. Mosh Potatoes comes with a monster serving of backstage stories and liner notes,
making this ideal for young headbangers, those who still maintain a viselike grip on the first Black Sabbath
album, and everyone who likes to eat.
  Using Java Server Pages and Servlets Mark Wutka,2000 Special Edition Using JSP and Servlets starts by detailing
the evolution of web servers that led to the creation of ASP and JSP. It explains both the limitations of previous
technologies and the benefits that JSP provides including platform independence. Includes coverage of: organizing
applications with multiple files and client-side objects, generating well-formed XML using JSP, storing data in
cookies and sessions, interacting with Enterprise Java Beans, displaying dynamic graphics with Java 2D, and using
RMI and Corba to enhance JSP applications. The final chapters demonstrate advanced JSP & Servlet techniques,
including using JSP to create wireless & XML-based applications. Appendices provide an overview of popular JSP &
Servlet runtime environments, including Jrun, Tomcat and ServletExec.
  Encore Performance Vicki G. Riordan,Brian Riordan,2012-04-03 With no means to support herself, Riordan returned
to her passion and began teaching tap dance to adults. Billy Elliot meets The Golden Girls in this inspiring true
story of a woman who learned that it's never too late to live life.
  Beginning Android 2 Mark Murphy,2010-06-04 The Android development platform, created by Google and the Open
Handset Alliance, is a platform in its truest sense, encompassing hundreds of classes beyond the traditional Java
classes and open source components that ship with the SDK. With Beginning Android 2, you’ll learn how to develop
applications for Android 2.x mobile devices, using simple examples that are ready to run with your copy of the
software development kit. Author, Android columnist, writer, developer, and community advocate Mark L. Murphy will
show you what you need to know to get started programming Android applications, including how to craft graphical
user interfaces, use GPS, and access web services.
  Near Field Communication with Android Cookbook Vitor Subtil,2014-06-13 An easy-to-follow guide, full of hands-on
examples of and real-world applications. Each recipe is explained and placed in context. If you want to learn how
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to create NFC-enabled Android applications, this is the book for you. Perhaps you already know a bit about Android
application developments but have never used NFC, or perhaps you know a little about NFC android development but
want some more advanced features and examples. In either case, this book will get you up and running quickly. You
are expected to have Android programming knowledge.
  Practical Neo4j Gregory Jordan,2014-12-29 Why have developers at places like Facebook and Twitter increasingly
turned to graph databases to manage their highly connected big data? The short answer is that graphs offer
superior speed and flexibility to get the job done. It’s time you added skills in graph databases to your toolkit.
In Practical Neo4j, database expert Greg Jordan guides you through the background and basics of graph databases
and gets you quickly up and running with Neo4j, the most prominent graph database on the market today. Jordan
walks you through the data modeling stages for projects such as social networks, recommendation engines, and geo-
based applications. The book also dives into the configuration steps as well as the language options used to
create your Neo4j-backed applications. Neo4j runs some of the largest connected datasets in the world, and
developing with it offers you a fast, proven NoSQL database option. Besides those working for social media,
database, and networking companies of all sizes, academics and researchers will find Neo4j a powerful research
tool that can help connect large sets of diverse data and provide insights that would otherwise remain hidden.
Using Practical Neo4j, you will learn how to harness that power and create elegant solutions that address complex
data problems. This book: Explains the basics of graph databases Demonstrates how to configure and maintain Neo4j
Shows how to import data into Neo4j from a variety of sources Provides a working example of a Neo4j-based
application using an array of language of options including Java, .Net, PHP, Python, Spring, and Ruby As you’ll
discover, Neo4j offers a blend of simplicity and speed while allowing data relationships to maintain first-class
status. That’s one reason among many that such a wide range of industries and fields have turned to graph
databases to analyze deep, dense relationships. After reading this book, you’ll have a potent, elegant tool you
can use to develop projects profitably and improve your career options.
  Android Application Development Cookbook Wei-Meng Lee,2012-12-27 A must-have collection of ready-to-use Android
recipes! The popularity of Google Android devices is seemingly unstoppable and the Android 4 release offers, for
the first time, a single OS solution for building both phone and tablet applications. With that exciting
information in mind, veteran author Wei-Meng Lee presents you with 100 unique recipes that you can apply today in
order to discover solutions to some of the most commonly encountered problems that exist in Android programming.
Covering the scope of multiple Android releases up through Android 4, this reference features a task description,
followed by the solution(s) available, and a standalone project file that illustrates the use of the recipe.
Formatting each recipe to be standalone, Wei-Meng Lee allows you to jump into the relevant recipe to find a
solution to specific challenges. Identifies and describes a programming task, provides a step-by-step solution,
and presents a full-code solution ready for download Covers multiple Android releases Addresses such topics as
user interfaces, telephony and messaging, networking, Google maps, location-based services, persisting data,
leveraging hardware features, and more Android Application Development Cookbook is your solution to
discovering...solutions!
  Stress Relief for Men Jed Diamond, Ph.D.,2014-04-01 Depression, fatigue, chronic pain, sexual dysfunction,
anger, and irritability: these are just some of the toxic effects of stress. Stress Relief for Men introduces
energy healing techniques based on ancient wisdom and cutting-edge science that are designed to neutralize stress
so that you can regain inner strength and power in your life--without talk therapy or drugs. According to
preeminent heart surgeon and author Mehmet Oz, MD, The next big frontier in medicine is energy medicine. This
essential resource provides the most scientifically sound tools from this emerging new field applied to the most
pressing problems facing men today. Learn how to: • Eradicate depression, anxiety, anger, and irritability •
Improve your love life--including better communication with your partner • Eliminate chronic pain, reduce
inflammation, and sleep better • Develop peace of mind, greater well-being, and a passion for life This book
teaches you how to apply these proven energy healing power tools: • Earthing (Grounding)--healing through
connection with the Earth's surface energy • Heart Coherence--heart-based breathing and visualization techniques •
Attachment Love--activating healthy connection in relationships • Emotional Freedom Techniques (EFT/Tapping)--
described as an emotional version of acupuncture The ultimate goal of these practices is health, vitality, and
empowerment--so that you can successfully navigate relationships, skillfully face life's challenges, and enjoy
your life!
  Creating QR and Tag Codes Phil Dutson,2012-05-10 In this short lesson adapted from Sams Teach Yourself jQuery
Mobile in 24 Hours, learn what QR codes are and how you can use them as an effective marketing technique. This
useful Short covers how to render QR codes using available code-rendering websites or creating them on your own,
stylizing QR codes for better customer response, and generating Microsoft Tag codes, which can be used to serve
content to mobile devices just like QR codes do.
  Scan Me - Everybody's Guide to the Magical World of Qr Codes Mick Winter,2011 Everybody's Guide to the Magical
World of QR Codes Imagine you could hold your mobile phone up to an image, and magically summon any information
you wished.You see a movie poster and wonder if the movie is worth seeing. Zap! You're watching the movie's
trailer. You see a restaurant menu and wonder about the food. Zap! You're reading reviews from people who ate
there. You're at a subway stop. Zap! You're seeing the actual arrival time of the next train. You see a magazine
ad for a product and want to buy it. Zap! You've placed the order. How does this magic happen? With something
called a QR Code. If you have a business or non-profit organization, you absolutely want to know how to use QR
Codes. This book will tell you how you can use them in your marketing to attract, assist, hang on to and increase
your customers. If you want to know how to make them and use them for personal or educational use, you'll learn
that, too. They're free. They're fun. They're useful. Why not start now?
  Android Security Internals Nikolay Elenkov,2014-10-14 There are more than one billion Android devices in use
today, each one a potential target. Unfortunately, many fundamental Android security features have been little
more than a black box to all but the most elite security professionals—until now. In Android Security Internals,
top Android security expert Nikolay Elenkov takes us under the hood of the Android security system. Elenkov
describes Android security architecture from the bottom up, delving into the implementation of major security-
related components and subsystems, like Binder IPC, permissions, cryptographic providers, and device
administration. You’ll learn: –How Android permissions are declared, used, and enforced –How Android manages
application packages and employs code signing to verify their authenticity –How Android implements the Java
Cryptography Architecture (JCA) and Java Secure Socket Extension (JSSE) frameworks –About Android’s credential
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storage system and APIs, which let applications store cryptographic keys securely –About the online account
management framework and how Google accounts integrate with Android –About the implementation of verified boot,
disk encryption, lockscreen, and other device security features –How Android’s bootloader and recovery OS are used
to perform full system updates, and how to obtain root access With its unprecedented level of depth and detail,
Android Security Internals is a must-have for any security-minded Android developer.
  Professional NFC Application Development for Android Vedat Coskun,Kerem Ok,Busra Ozdenizci,2013-04-03 A
practical guide to developing and deploying Near Field Communication (NFC) applications There has been little
practical guidance available on NFC programming, until now. If you're a programmer or developer, get this unique
and detailed book and start creating apps for this exciting technology. NFC enables contactless mobile
communication between two NFC-compatible devices. It's what allows customers to pay for purchases by swiping their
smartphones with Google Wallet, for example. This book shows you how to develop NFC applications for Android, for
all NFC operating modes: reader/writer, peer-to-peer, and card emulation. The book starts with the basics of NFC
technology, an overview of the Android OS, and what you need to know about the SDK tools. It then walks you
through all aspects of NFC app development, including SE programming. You'll find all you need to create an app,
including functioning, downloadable code and a companion website with additional content. Valuable case studies
help you understand each operating mode in clear, practical detail. Shows programmers and developers how to
develop Near Field Communication (NFC) applications for Android, including Secure Element (SE) programming Expert
authors are NFC researchers who have a deep knowledge of the subject Covers app development in all NFC operating
modes: reader/writer, peer-to-peer, and card emulation Includes valuable case studies that showcase several system
design and analysis methods, such as activity diagram, class diagram, UML, and others Professional NFC Application
Development for Android offers the clear, concise advice you need to create great applications for this emerging
and exciting technology.
  The NOW Revolution Jay Baer,Amber Naslund,2011-02-08 The social web has changed the way we do business forever
The future of your company is not in measured, considered responses and carefully planned initiatives. Business
today is about near-instantaneous response. About doing the best you can with extremely limited information. About
every customer being a reporter, and every reporter being a customer. About winning and losing customers in real-
time, every second of every day. About a monumental increase in the findable commentary about our companies.
Having the time and information required to make a considered business decision is a luxury - a luxury that's
quickly facing extinction. Yet business hasn't adapted to this evolution. And adapt you must. This book isn't
about how to do social media. Instead, The Now Revolution outlines how you must retool your organization to make
real-time business work for you rather than against you. Read about seven shifts that will help you make your
company faster, smarter, and more social: Engineer a New Bedrock Find Talent You Can Trust Organize your Armies
Answer the New Telephone Emphasize Response-Ability Build a Fire Extinguisher Make a Calculator The Now Revolution
is pushing you to adapt the way you do business, from the inside out. It impacts your organization culturally,
operationally, and functionally. This book is your guide to making the changes you need, and to harnessing the
potential of this new communication era.
  Android Development Patterns Phil Dutson,2016-02-18 “A must read for all developers that want to begin serious
Android development.” —Justin Anderson, Freelance Android Developer “From start to finish, this book contains a
variety of great tips and insight into the most important attributes of Android design. This book will definitely
be required reading for any of our future Android engineers.” —Cameron Banga, Cofounder, 9magnets, LLC There’s a
downside to Android’s amazing openness and versatility: it’s easy for developers to write code that’s inefficient,
unreliable, insecure, or hard to maintain. In Android Development Patterns, enterprise Android developer Phil
Dutson helps you leverage Android 5.0+’s amazing power without falling victim to those pitfalls. Dutson presents
today’s most comprehensive set of patterns and procedures for building optimized, robust apps with Android 5.0+.
First, Dutson guides you through establishing a highly efficient development environment and workflow, and testing
your app to ensure that your code works just as you expect. Then, he walks through the modern best practices for
structuring apps, using widgets and components, and working with views. You learn how to build apps that are easy
to manage and update, deliver accurate and up-to-date information without wasting precious battery power, and take
advantage of new hardware, such as Android Wear and Android TV. Dutson concludes by presenting powerful strategies
for optimizing your apps and packaging them for distribution. Coverage includes Using testing to build more
trustworthy, dependable, maintainable apps Understanding subtle but critical differences between Android and
traditional Java programming Building consistent, modern user interfaces with views and layouts Leveraging the
proven MVC pattern to cleanly organize logic Creating rich visual experiences with 3D graphics, animation, and
media Simplifying capture and use of location data with the new Locations API Integrating optional hardware, such
as Bluetooth, NFC, or USB Building better apps with Google Play Services Creating Android Wear notifications and
apps Tuning and improving apps with Google Analytics Designing Android TV apps for the “ten foot view”
informit.com/aw | https://github.com/dutsonpa/adp-files
  Concurrent and Distributed Computing in Java Vijay K. Garg,2005-01-28 Concurrent and Distributed Computing in
Java addresses fundamental concepts in concurrent computing with Java examples. The book consists of two parts.
The first part deals with techniques for programming in shared-memory based systems. The book covers concepts in
Java such as threads, synchronized methods, waits, and notify to expose students to basic concepts for multi-
threaded programming. It also includes algorithms for mutual exclusion, consensus, atomic objects, and wait-free
data structures. The second part of the book deals with programming in a message-passing system. This part covers
resource allocation problems, logical clocks, global property detection, leader election, message ordering,
agreement algorithms, checkpointing, and message logging. Primarily a textbook for upper-level undergraduates and
graduate students, this thorough treatment will also be of interest to professional programmers.
  Radio Frequency Identification Mamun Bin Ibne Reaz,2013-06-05 RFID based application creates tremendous new
business opportunities such as the support of independent living of elderly and disabled persons, efficient supply
chains, efficient anti-counterfeiting and better environmental monitoring. RFID data management, scalable
information systems, business process reengineering, and evaluating investments are emerging as significant
technical challenges to applications underpinned by new developments in RFID technology. This book presents the
contributions from world leading experts on the latest developments and state-of-the-art results in the RFID field
to address these challenges. The book offers a comprehensive and systematic description of technologies,
architectures, and methodologies of various efficient, secure, scalable, and reliable RFID and RFID based
applications.
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Reviewing Gettag.mobile: Unlocking the Spellbinding Force of Linguistics

In a fast-paced world fueled by information and interconnectivity, the spellbinding force of linguistics has
acquired newfound prominence. Its capacity to evoke emotions, stimulate contemplation, and stimulate metamorphosis
is really astonishing. Within the pages of "Gettag.mobile," an enthralling opus penned by a very acclaimed
wordsmith, readers set about an immersive expedition to unravel the intricate significance of language and its
indelible imprint on our lives. Throughout this assessment, we shall delve into the book is central motifs,
appraise its distinctive narrative style, and gauge its overarching influence on the minds of its readers.
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Emphasizing the theories that build
upon the developmental tradition
established by Rousseau, this text
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advanced our understanding of
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